
PShR Board meeting  
November 21, 2019 
 

Members present: Anke, Kathy, Marty, Linda, Holly and Nicole. 

7:00pm meeting called to order.  

Treasures report from Marty as given by email. US Bank Balance = $4718.05, PayPal = $82.23 

Marty asks about how to figure out crediting the blankets to the Distance Nationals expenses.  

Secretary’s report: Holly will send get this sent out for email vote.  

Distance Nationals: Discussion on qualifications for horses including paperwork and registrations. Linda 
makes a recommendation that only PShR horses be allowed to compete at Nationals even if it means 
lowering the registration and transfer costs for the event.   

Nicole website update- Everything is up and running. She has added new information for the horses. 24 
new registrations have been added since last year.  

2020 Distance Nationals will be in La Pine Oregon. 2021 will be in Tennessee. We had discussion on the 
rain and ride at Nationals we had 6 Shagyas start and 6 Shagyas finish. Do we want to sponsor a CTR? 

Please post your horses for sale, ISO and lease on the FB page.  

 New business- Linda brings up a January newsletter for Nationals and inspections and year end awards. 
Please continue to send in the monthly spotlight features.  Congratulations to Marty and her horse SA 
Te Jat as they finished 5000 competition miles.  

Marty moves Nicole 2nd to adjourn the meeting.  

Meeting is adjourned at 8:08pm 

 

 


